
Dear Parents, 

Goosehill Primary School 
Weekly Notes- June 3, 2016 

The children had a terrific time at Field Day yesterday! Thank you to Mr. Malone for creating the Olympic 

Games for them to enjoy. The connection to our diversity theme made it even more special! Thank you to the 

High School student volunteers who worked hard to run the games and cheer on the children. Thank you to 

Mrs. Koke and Mrs. Miller who chaired the event, and to all the parents who supplied water and watermelon. 

They also bought the children a special set of bracelets, in Olympic colors! The children also enjoyed an ice in 

the afternoon, courtesy of the GPFA. We appreciate all the support of our parent community. We couldn't do 

it without you! 

As we begin thinking about summer, I would like to offer a workshop for parents on ways to support 

your child's continued growth as a reader, writer, and mathematician during the long break from 

school. Please mark your calendars for Tuesday, June 14th at 9:00. I hope to see you there! 

Thank you again for your continued support. 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Mrs. Herschlein 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 
June 6ib First graders visit LH and WS 
June 14th First graders attend Symbols of America performance 
June 17th First Grade Moving Up Day Ceremonies - Katz & GC 9:00-10:00 

DeRop, Riggles, Villa 10:30-11:30 
June 21st and 22°d Half Days of School NOTE: 12:00 dismissal 
June 23rd Last Day of School NOTE: 10:30 a.m. dismissal 



GPFA UPDATES 

Field Day- Thank you to Mr. Malone, the Goosehill staff and all volunteers who helped make yesterday's Field Day such a 
success! The weather was perfect and our athletes had a great time participating in all of the events. Special thanks to 
Linda Miller and Lauryn Koke for helping coordinate the day. If anyone brought watermelon in a non-disposable tray, you 
can find them in the Community Room. 

Moving Up Day Photos- First grade parents, please send in a 4x6 baby photo of your child ASAP if you have not 
already done so. The photos will be part of a special display for their Moving Up Day celebration. Please place the photo 
in an envelope marked "Attn: Bessi Mavronicolas" in your child's school folder. Email Bessi with any questions 
at bessima@yahoo.com. 

School Supplies-We have again teamed up with A.Hartz Pack To School to offer you online 
ordering of school supply packets for the 2016-2017 school year! This hassle-free program saves 
you time and money and guarantees that your child will have all of the teacher-approved school 
supplies needed for the new school year. To order your packet, 
visit http://www.ahartzpacktoschool.com and select your district, school and grade 
for the next school year. It's that easy! For those entering Kindergarten or First Grade, be sure to 
purchase your GPFA dues when you order -You need to order one GPFA dues per family for 
your order to be processed. (For students moving on to West Side or Lloyd Harbor School, you will 
order one PTG dues per family). Orders must be placed by June 22nd. Feel free to email Augusta 
Melendez with any questions at augustamelendez@gmail.com. 

Yearbooks- Yearbook orders are duel If you are interested in purchasing a yearbook for your child, 
simply complete the order form that was sent home and return it along with a payment of $30 ASAP. 
Checks can be made payable to the GPFA. Email Mel Saladino with any questions 
at mel.saladino@yahoo.com. 



countitwoman Susan A. Berland 
invites you to be a 

"Fi herman" tor a day! 
30 Winners between the ages of 7 to 13 will spend the afternoon of 

Tuesday August 9, 2016 

On a Fishing Charter boat learning the "Tricks of the Trade" from 

The Suffolk County Senior Citizens Fishing Club & 

The Imperial Sportsmen Club of Long Island I 

Send us your best-written essay telling us why YOU should be one of the lucky 
"catches" of the day! 

In Your Essay. be sure to include: 

1) Why you want to spend the day on the water. 

2) Why you think it's important to protect the fish and their habitat. 

ESSAYS MUST BE TYPED AND SHOULD INCLUDE YOUR NAME, AGE, ADDRESS AND 
HOME TELEPHONE NUMBER 

JAMES JOSEPH II 
llALIAN •GRILL 

Submission deadline is FRIDAY, JUNE 24th, 2016. 
Lunch will be provided by Almarco Italian Grill on New York Avenue 

Mark Cuthbertson 
COUNCILMAN 

Please address submissions to: 

Councilwoman Susan .A. Berland 
"Fisherman for a Day" Contest 

Huntington Town Ball 
100 Main Street 

Huntington, NY 11743 

Susan A. Berland 
COUNCILWOMAN 

Frank P. Pr.trone 

SUPERVISOR 

Eugene Cook 

COUNCILMAN 
Tracey A. Edwards 

COUNCILWOMAN 
~ 
~ 



www.SeahawksSportsCamo.com Summer 2016 

JOIN US THIS SUMMER! 
Mini-Seahawk s Dates for 

Grades K-1 
July I I-15th from 9am-12pm 

July 18-22nd from 9am-12pm 

Registrat ion is going on 
NOW! 

Reserve your spot today by signing up at 
www.seahawkssportscamps.com 

Seahawks Sports Camps 

What is the Mini-Seahawks Camp? 
Mini-Seahawks is a weeklong camp, which will be 
filled with many fun activities for kindergarten and 
first grade students. For three hours each day the 
campers will experience a wide variety of sports 
including Basketball, Soccer, T-ball, Lacrosse, 
Tennis and many more. The campers will be 
introducing to the fundamental skills of a variety of 
sports. CSH coaches will teach these basic 
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